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What a very special story, heartwarming and inspirational. 

Thank you Joe, for sharing this precious and personal moment with us. 



 

 

Now, read on to see how Mary Lou interprets photographs of her beloved 

mountain vistas in the Rockies, into spectacular paintings… 



 

Light, Shadows and Reflections 

As artists, we each have our own distinctive styles and methods of approach. 

Our thanks to Mary Lou for taking the time to take us through her unique artistic process, 

step-by-step. Her stunning paintings are a result of thoughtful observation, careful assessment 

and painstaking attention to the effects of light on the landscape. 

Although she makes it look simple, we all know it most certainly is not! 



 

Janice Webber (DVAS Membership) 

currently has an exhibition of her 

artwork at the Cole Harbour Public 

Library. This venue is an opportunity 

for local artists to display and offer 

their artwork for sale.  

 

Find out more at: 

www.halifaxpubliclibraries.ca 

Wishing Janice a successful exhibit. 

Why not pop into the library and check 

out her display? 

 

Thankyou to the members of DVAS who have contributed news and features to 

our Newsletter. Let’s share our art news!  warnesworld51@gmail.com 

DVAS Newsletters are published quarterly. 

Seasons Greetings         Janet Warnes 
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